
SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MINUTES 

Tuesday 9 January 2017 

 
Present: Reception - Akiyah  

Year 1 – Adelina & Leon 
   Year 2 – Ollie & Maisie 
   Year 3 – Lucas  
   Year 4 – William & Sofia 
   Year 5 –  Arnav 
   Year 6 –  
 
Staff:  Kim Lague 
 
Introduction 
 
KL welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
Topics for discussion 
 
At our last meeting on 5 December we had talked about safeguarding, today we will be talking about the Trim 
Trail replacement and how we can use it safely.  We will also talk about a new name. 
 
These are some of the names suggested: 
 
The Adventure Park Cromwell Castle Park Calling Castle Park 
The Mini Gratham Adventure Park Mini Alton Towers 
The Mini Adventure The Mini  Cars Adventure Challenge Lava Trail 
Hidden Castle The Cromwell Academy Challenge Trail of Nature 
Mega Trimtrail Hinchingbrooke Playground Adventure Dome 
Adventure Town Mini City   
 
The rules suggested by the School Council Reps are as follows: 
 

1. One class at a time 
2. A maximum of ten people in the castle at any one time 
3. At least one adult supervising 
4. No pushing or shoving 
5. Always be careful 
6. Slow and steady 
7. No throwing Bark 

 
Please take the time to discuss these two items with your class and your reps can bring any ideas to the next 
meeting. 
 
Any Other Business 
 
Children have asked if the summer uniform can be a different colour 
Some children would like the uniform to be changed (though some like the current uniform very much) 
 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday 23 January 2018. 
 


